
WELCOME BACK PRESCHOOLERS!

Carmel United Methodist Preschool: SEPTEMBER

IMPORTANT EVENTS

SEPTEMBER 5: Labor Day (No School)

 

SEPTEMBER 7: 3s Park Play Date 1:15

 

SEPTEMBER 8: 4s/Alt K Park Play Date 

1:15

SEPTEMBER 23: First Day of Fall

 

SEPTEMBER 26: Bunnies (MW) and 

Ducks A (MW) Park Play Date 1:15

 

SEPTEMBER 27: Bunnies TUTH and 

Ducks A,B, C Park Play Date 1:15

CUMC Monthly Missions

We are excited to focus on one monthly mission as a Carmel United 

Methodist Church and Preschool family! Each month we will share the 

mission and how you may choose to contribute. 

 

September's Mission:  Kids Coats

How you may help: Donate gently used coats or contact Jessica 

Stevens (jstevens@carmelumc.org) if you can help on November 5th 

at our coat giveaway event.

 

Donations may be 
placed in the marked 

containers at each drop 
off/pick up location or 

handed to a staff 
member. 

Thank you!



We would love to 

see you! 

Please plan 
to join us 
for coffee 

and a 
chance to 
meet other 
preschool 
families!

Immediately following 
preschool drop off



My Experience:

I have been an educator for 19 years (Yes, I clearly started when I was 

ten years old..Ha!:). I received my Bachelor's Degree from Purdue 

University in Elementary Education, and later I earned a Master's Degree 

from Ball State in Early Childhood Education and Program 

Administration. I have taught all levels and ages of students including 

teachers themselves! This is my seventh year as the director of Carmel 

UMC Preschool, and I truly love working with the amazing staff, 

energetic preschoolers, and all of the parents and caregivers.  

About Me:

My husband Jeremy and I are blessed to be the parents of two 

daughters, Addyson (13) and Izzy (9). Our family's love language is 

travel, hiking, and exploring new places together. We only have about 

15 states left to explore in the U.S. as a family, and so far our favorite 

place is any state with mountains and lots of blue sky!  

Why I Love CUMC Preschool:
I really enjoy being a part of this preschool community for so many reasons. 
Everyone is so supportive of each other and the preschoolers are absolute 
blessings! At home, I speak about the preschoolers as though they are a part 
of my family. My children love to hear funny, cute stories and will often ask me if 
I have any good stories today.....It's preschool.... I ALWAYS have good stories to 
share! 
 

MEET TIFFANY LEHMAN
CUMC PRESCHOOL DIRECTOR

 

My favorite 

color is light 

blue.

 

I would love 

to ski in 

Switzerland 

one day. 

I love 

tapas, 

sushi, and  

all seafood. 



About Me: 
My husband, Mike, and I are a blended and blessed 
family of 7! Drew (22), Eve (19), John (16), Kadie (15) 
and Sam (13) keep us busy!  We love the mountains 
and spend a lot of time skiing, hiking, and rafting in 
Colorado! I enjoy reading, running, shopping, and 
spending time with family and friends.  On the 
weekends you might find me on a boat at a lake 
somewhere or enjoying time with our doggies Lily 
and Rosie!

My Experience:
After teaching in the 2's class for 6 years at CUMC, I 
am excited for my new role as Assistant Director! I 
look forward to this opportunity and can't wait to help 
make this an even better preschool than it already is! 

Why I Love CUMC Preschool: 
My children attended CUMC Preschool starting as 
Bunnies, just a few short years ago, so I hold CUMC near 
and dear to my heart.  All of the teachers are amazing, 
and the families are so awesome and supportive! I am 
truly blessed to be a part of this preschool community!

1
My 
favorite 
color is 
purple.

2
I want 
to take 
a cruise 
to 
Alaska 
one day.

3
I love 
sushi, 
hibachi, 
and 
seafood.

Meet Stephanie Holl
CUMC Preschool Assistant Director



Do you have our number saved 

as a contact? 

317-844-1958

Sandbox
We hope you love the Sandbox 

App as much as we do! Having all 

communications in one place, is 

great! 

 

If you ever have any questions, 

don't hesitate to ask! 317-844-1958


